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May 25,2010 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Mfice of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Petition for Expedited Review of Growth Code 
Denial by the North American Numbering Plan 
Administrator for the Gainesville (Main DSI) Exchange 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a ATBT Florida pursuant to 
Seetiin 3&4.183(3), Florida Statutes and Rule 25-22.006, Flolida Administrative 
Code. hereby makes a claim of confidentiality for certain information contained in 
Attachments 1 and 2 to AT&T Florida's P e t i n  for Expedited Review of Growth 
Code Denial in the captioned new docket. Attachments 1 and 2 contain 
confidential and proprietary business information that should be held exempt 
from public disclosure. The Petition for Expedited Review of Growth Code Denial 
was also fiied on this Same day. 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
Petition for Expedited Review of Growth Code 
Denial by the North Amerkan Numberlng Plan 

Administrator for the Gainesville (Main DS1) Exchange 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served via 

First Class U.S. Mail this 25* day of May, 2010 to the following: 

Staff Counsel 
Florida Public Setvice 
Commission 

Division of Legal Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

NANPA 
Thomas Foley 
NPA Relief Planner 
820 Rivefbend Blvd. 
Longwood, Florida 32779-2327 
Tel. No.: (407) 389-8929 
Fax. No.: (407) 682-1 108 
thomas f o l ~ v ~ f l e u s ~ a r . c o ~  



State of Florida 


Jlublic~:er£tia OIlllttltthminn 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER. 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 


TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 
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DATE: May 25,2010 

TO: Manuel Gurdian, 150 South Monroe Street Suite 400 Tallahassee FL 
32301 

FROM: Diamond M. Williams, Office of Commission Clerk 

RE: Acknowledgement of Confidential Filing in Docket Number 10030itTL 

This will acknowledge receipt of a CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT filed in the 

above-referenced docket. 

Document Number 04419-10 has been assigned to this filing, which will be 

maintained in locked storage. 

If you have any questions regarding this document, please contact Kim Pena, 

Records Management Assistant, at (850) 413-6393. 
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